Homeland Security Investigations
Office of the Special Agent in Charge
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U.S. Department of Homeland Security
1015 Jackson Keller Road, Suite 200
"San Antonio, Texas 78213

September 7, 2021 L
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I
Webb County Sheriff’s Office  {_ )
Attn: Sheriff Martin Cuellar ’
902 Victoria Street
Laredo, Texas 78041

Dear Sheriff Cuellar,

Please be advised that your agency has been approved for the Fiscal Year 2022 State and Local
Overtime (SLOT) Program. Overtime salaries, travel, fuel, training, equipment, and other
similar costs incurred by your agency in a joint law enforcement operation with U. S.
Department of Homeland Security, Homeland Security Investigations (HSI) may be authorized
for reimbursement, pending pre-approval from the HSI Special Agent in Charge San Antonio,
and the availability of funds.

Thank you for your continued participation in the SLOT Program and your continued partnership
with HSI. We continually monitor our SLOT budget to ensure our supporting partners are
adequately funded for our joint investigations and operations.

We look forward to your cooperation and partnership in the future. If you or your staff has any

questions concerning the SLOT Program please contact Mission Support Specialist,
Anna C. Tamez at 956-753-4682 or Anna.C.Tamez@jice.dhs.gov.

Respectfully,
vl

’raig S. Larrabee - ,
Acting Special Agent in Charge






